
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
October 13, 2022 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have been 
invited and may attend an Informational Meeting on the Public Safety Referendum to be held 
at the L.E. Phillips Memorial Public Library, 400 Eau Claire St., Eau Claire, Wisconsin on Tuesday, 
October 18, 2022 beginning at 10 a.m. in the Riverview Room. 
 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend.  Those in attendance will learn about Police and 
Fire/EMS staffing and calls for service, and the Public Safety Referendum that will appear on the 
November 8, 2022 ballot, there will also be the opportunity to ask questions. 
 
 
 
Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist. 
 
c: News Media 

City Clerk 
 


